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Enabling · Enhancing · Enriching 

 
23 November 2023 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Virtual Parents’ Consultation Event 

Thursday 7 December 

 

Year 13 Parent Consultations will be held online on Thursday 7 December from 3.30pm – 7.00pm. 

Appointments will be available for you to discuss your child’s progress and achievements with their subject 
teachers. 

 

Conversations with teachers will be five minutes in length and will take place online (virtually) via 

‘SchoolCloud’.  Please be on time and ready for your appointment as the video link will close at the end of the 

allotted time period.  

 

Appointments are booked either via https://waltonhigh.schoolcloud.co.uk/ or the Quick Links section on the 

home page at https://waltonhigh.org.uk by clicking on ‘Parents’ Consultations Booking System’.  Once 

booked, it is possible to invite one other parent to join the appointments.  A guide to booking online 

appointments has been attached for your reference.   

 

Bookings are open today, Thursday 23 November, and close at 11pm on Wednesday 6 December. 

 

On the day of the event you can access your online appointments via the link on the appointment 

confirmation email or via https://waltonhigh.schoolcloud.co.uk/ or the school website’s quick link.  Meetings 

can be accessed using any internet connected device with a browser, including tablets, laptops and mobile 

phones.  Further instructions on how this works can be found at https://bit.ly/WH_VirtualPC .  You can choose 

to use the camera function or only speak to the teachers using the microphone. Teachers also have this choice 

on how they conduct the appointment with you.  

 

If you require assistance with your booking or are unable to access the Parents’ Consultation booking system 

please contact Reception on 01908 677954 or email feedback@mket.org.uk.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

  
Andrew Bennett 

Principal - Brooklands 

Sharon Alexander 

Principal – Walnut Tree 
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